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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 AM Parents: The Nursery door is closed at 8.40 am so that the 
ratio in class is safe.  If you arrive after 8.40am and the gate is 
shut please send your child in via the office. 

 Please ensure that your child’s book bag is sent in on Monday 
each week. We write in Communication books over the course 
of the week so are unable to write in them if we receive them 
late.  

 Thank you so much to those who have kindly donated role play 
and other items to our Nursery. We are so grateful to you! If 
anybody else is having a clear out and has anything they think 
we could use please let us know. Please see below: 

We are currently in need of role play items for our Home 
Corner areas. If you have anything that you no longer need 
and would be willing to donate we would be incredibly grateful! 
Items such as small arm chairs/ tub chairs for the children to sit 
in, play ironing boards and irons, play toasters, play washing 
machine/dishwashers etc. If you have anything that you may be 
willing to donate please let us know. Thank you in advance!  

 
 Thank you to all of you who kindly brought in items for junk 

modelling. Our ‘junk’ supply is now very high so we do not 
require any more at the moment. Thank you!  

 If your child feels confident and happy coming into Nursery at 
the beginning of their session then please feel free to say 
goodbye to your child at the door and encourage them to put 
their coat and drink away independently. If you wish to 
continue coming in to the classroom with your child or do not 
feel that your child is ready to be as independent yet, you are 
still very welcome to come in with them. 

 
 

 

  This week we have been… 

 AM/PM children: Learning about doctors 
as part of our ‘People Who Help Us’ 
topic.  

 All Day children: Learning about 
firefighters as part of our ‘People Who 
Help Us’ topic.  
We have linked these themes to our role 
play areas too! 

 
 Baking biscuits! The children thoroughly 

enjoyed helping to weigh, measure and 
mix the ingredients on one day and then 
decorate their biscuits the next day! What 
brilliant bakers! 
 

 Threading loom bands onto Numicon 
boards to help develop finger strength. 

 Making potions using pots, pipettes, 
peppermint tea bags and other scented 
items. 

 Putting on blindfolds and writing 
messages to our friends! 

 Copying rhythms and keeping a beat by 
clapping. 

  

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery next week! 

 


